Little Mac Ski Hill Update:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The District of Mackenzie will not be operating Little Mac Ski Hill for the 2018-2019 season.  There are a number of factors that have led to this unfortunate and difficult decision.  Little Mac Ski Hill has been a valuable asset to the residents of Mackenzie for many years and we are committed to working with the community to make improvements to the hill that will see it not only operating in 2019-2020, but offering improved services. We will be scheduling an opportunity for the public to come to the recreation centre in early January to learn more about the closure for this season and to have a conversation about what Little Mac means to our community and how we can work together to make it better.  We will also be forming a working group to engage with the community to explore potential solutions to low attendance at Little Mac.  We would like to grow attendance at the hill and to be able to offer additional programs and services to make Little Mac Ski Hill a vibrant hub of our community and we will be looking for your ideas.  We will post the dates for this conversation on our social media feeds and advertise the date as soon as we have the event finalized.  


